March 24, 2000
Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

Capitol Annex Room 039

Frankfort, Kentucky  40601

RE:
SB 288/HCS (BR 814)

Dear Gilmore:


SB 288/HCS does not significantly change the provisions related to retirement contained in the original SB 288.


Accordingly you may rely on the previous actuarial analysis.

Sincerely, 

Pamala S. Johnson

General Manager

March 24, 2000

Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton 

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

State Capitol

700 Capital Avenue

Frankfort, Kentucky  40601







RE:
SB 288/HCS

Dear Mr. Dutton:

The Actuary of the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System has determined that the provisions of Senate Bill 288/HCS would not have an actuarial impact on the Teachers' Retirement System.

Please advise if there are questions.

Sincerely,






Pat N. Miller
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